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BOO GRAMS are back!!! The World Languages Club is selling Boo Grams for $1 during all lunch
periods tomorrow, Friday 10/15, and next Friday 10/22 ONLY. Send one to your friend, your crush,
or your favorite person! Please make sure you know their 9" period “A” day class. Boo Grams will
be delivered on Friday 10/29. See Ms. Anderson, Ms. Olivieri, or any World Language Club officer
for more information.

Starting tomorrow, Friday 10/15, any sophomore who pre-ordered a class t-shirt can give their
$15 to any class officer. You must pay before receiving it.

Attention Seniors! Do you want a free yearbook? What about a free prom ticket? Start giving
back to the Senior Class. Sign up to work the concession stand at Homecoming! See Mrs. Fama
and/or Mrs. Harrison to sign up.

Next week is Spirit Week!
o Monday — Pajama Day
o Tuesday — Tacky Tourist Day
o Wednesday — Class Color Wars
o Thursday — Throwback Thursday
o Friday — Black & Orange

Junior High Mock Trial will be having its first meeting this Friday 10/15 at 7:15 in Room 145. If
you have any questions, please see Mrs. Brunson or Mrs. Scholl.

The Post Office Café is looking for students in grades 7-12 to help out at their 30"" Annual 5K
Run and 1K Fun Run on Saturday 10/16. Helpers are needed from 8-11am and will receive three
hours of community service, and a t-shirt. Anyone interested in signing up should see Mrs. Fama
in Room 140.

Any girl interested in trying out for Varsity or JV Girls Basketball should stop by Room 145
and complete the sign up sheet by this Friday.



